
The Chairman will present the following recommendation from Sandra Higgs, 
Business & Skills Manager, following the Preparing Young People for Employment 
seminar that took place in September. 
 
"It is recommended that the council support Oxfordshire Skills Board to develop 
employability skills in young people whilst they are at school, by supporting a 
competition which will encourage young people to develop such skills. Winners could 
then showcase their winning talent to a younger audience at an event which provides 
a platform for local businesses to offer information and advice to all visitors about 
local jobs." 
 
 


